
 

 
 

MEETING RECAP 
THE PAULINE NEWMAN IP AMERICAN INN OF COURT 

JOINT HOLIDAY MEETING 
December 11, 2014 

 
The fifth meeting of the 2014/2015 year of the Pauline Newman IP American Inn of Court took 
place in the Auditorium of the Madison Building of the headquarters of the U.S. Patent and 
Trademark Office in Alexandria, Virginia on December 11, 2014. This Holiday Meeting was a 
joint meeting with the Giles S. Rich American Inn of Court. 
 

There was no formal program at this holiday 
meeting, but several speakers, including Judge 
Newman and Judge Lorin, offered wishes of 
holiday cheer and good health to all of those in 
our respective Inns. The attendees enjoyed 
socializing, drinks and hors d’oeuvres. Many 
thanks to our Social Committee Co-chairs 
Steven Swift and James Wilcox for making 
arrangements for the refreshments 
 

Respectfully submitted, 
Doug Pearson, Secretary 
 
Photography by Bill Stoffel, Charles Rones and 
Abby Linn. 



 

 



 
 

 

 


